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The Lapwai School District is extremely proud of their athletes. We regularly receive 

complements praising their good sportsmanship and respectful behavior. We encourage parents 

and fans to model respectful, responsible, and safe behavior for our students as well. Please bring 

positive and appropriate support for our student athletes when attending Wildcat athletic events. 

The attention during games should remain on the athletes and their hard work, leaving concerns 

for a more appropriate and professional time. Please feel free to contact the athletic director to 

arrange a meeting. Coaches, athletic directors, and administrators are willing to meet with you 

regarding your concerns and gather your input outside of athletic events. Penalties for fan 

behavior will only lead to missed opportunities for our student athletes. Thank you for your 

Wildcat pride and support of our athletic programs.  

 

Reports of unsportsmanlike actions which can lead to penalties for fan behavior are 

unacceptable. On behalf of the Lapwai School District, we would like to thank you in advance 

for taking suggestions through the appropriate channels and modeling respectful behavior. 
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